

QUEENSLAND COUNCIL FOR CIVIL LIBERTIES

GPO Box 2281 Brisbane 4001

visit us at www.qccl.org.au

The Committee Secretary
Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs

By Email: Hannah.dibley@aph.gov.au

Dear Madam

Inquiry into the Agreement between Australia and Malaysia on the Transfer of Asylum Seekers to Malaysia

Thank you for your email dated 9 September 2011.

The Council provided its views on the legality and the morality of the agreement between Australia and Malaysia in its original submission.

It has nothing further to add.

Yours faithfully

Michael Cope

President

For and on behalf the

Queensland Council for Civil Liberties

14 September 2011